HAnnouncements :

520 Sr. High will not meet this Sunday, March 10th.

520 Jr. High will still be meeting on Monday, March 11th at 6:30 PM
at Zion!

“The Chosen” Study: A weekly study held on Wednesdays at 7 PM in
the church sanctuary. Join us for a viewing of one episode of “The
Chosen” followed by a discussion. Everyone is welcome!

Confirmation has been rescheduled for Sunday, March 17th
following worship.

New Life Circle will be meeting on Tuesday, March 19th at 2 PM at
the Robinson’s (1894 Camp St. Ext.). Bring a friend and enjoy a time
of fellowship, devotions, and refreshments! All are welcome!

Easter Flower Memorial forms are available on the welcome tables
or in the March newsletter. Please have forms turned into the office |
by March 27th. .

Save the Date - March Madness Semi-Finals & Game Day - Saturday, :
April 6th. Watch some basketball or play some games with friends!
Hot dogs will be provided, please bring a snack to share.

Thank you to those who donated towards the Options Care Cradle
during the month of February. A total of $306.75 was raised!

There will be a Congregational Meeting held on Sunday, March 24th,
following worship to discuss the elevator project.




